
   

                                                                                                                                                                    
 
 

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 
 
                                                                
                                                                                                                                                           
 
 

 
 

ROTARY CLUB OF CAMBRIDGE 

 CAMBRIDGE COURIER 2021 - 2022 

 
 

District 9455 Western Australia 

 
District 9455 Western 

Australia 

 
Our next Rotary Meeting: Wednesday, 16 March 

   Speaker:  Dr Martin Drum                  Topic: Thoughts on the Federal Election 
 

On Duty 16/3/22: 

Speaker intro & thanks: Don Holywell      Square Pupil:    Cate Barlow          Set up/Pack up: Mike Graham 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 

 The 2022 Rotary District Conference takes place virtually this Saturday 12th March from 9.00 am to 2.30 pm, 
and if you would like to register, please telephone Pres. Jeremy right away. 

 This Saturday also heralds a Town of Cambridge eWaste disposal day. You can drop off your eWaste free of 
charge at the Administration car park located at 1 Bold Park Drive in Floreat. 

 Don’t forget the ‘Square Pupil’ opportunity (see above in the ‘next Rotary Meeting’ segment). Each Member is 
given the opportunity to learn how to take funds electronically at the door, and this talent can be put to good 
use at our fetes, sausage sizzles and the like. 

Coming up soon: Wednesday, 23 March 2022 

Speaker: Bruce Simcock                                                   Topic:   Recovering from a stroke 

 

Speaker intro & thanks: Max Puddey                          Set up/Pack up: Peter McSkimming  

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 
 

Our scheduled speaker Alan Nelson couldn’t attend due to being a Covid close contact, so we improvised and 
had a very interesting time! Pres. Jeremy started off by giving us an account of his younger years; his parents 
were British and his father was a pilot in command of flying boats out of Southampton and later Durban (due to 
the impact of WWII. Thus Jeremy was born in Durban but went to England at an early age. That didn’t last long 
as his parents decided that the colonies were for them, and they bought a farm in Rhodesia. That failed and so it 
was back to the airlines in the form of British West Indian Airways in Trinidad! Jeremy is an Old Boy of Jamaica 
College and his love of cricket was nurtured by working the scoreboards whilst prominent locals were in action. 
His Mum knew about Michaelhouse School near Durban, and so Jeremy landed up there as a boarder, travelling 
half way around the world to get home for holidays! He eventually studied Civil Engineering and met Jeanette in 
South Africa. John Travlos followed with an account of his involvement with Rotary in Zimbabwe, and he told us 
all about some wonderful projects designed to help local orphans by establishing orphanages and by giving less 
fortunate kids the opportunity to achieve a dream in life. John is returning to Africa soon, but he will always be 
part of our Club too. Finally new Member Sue Brown gave us a short summary of her journey to date, and it is 
good to welcome her into the Club, as it is with John Gartlan. May you both have many happy years with us! 

 
 
 
 

Birthdays: none this time 

Wedding anniversaries: none this time 

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917 or 9446 2917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au). Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary 

I have changed my password to ‘incorrect’; if I forget it my clever computer says ‘your password is incorrect’! 

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

